Chairman’s Report for 2018/19
The committee has met three times during the year, and the following items have been discussed:
1. Purchase of software for judging at competitions
2. Costs involved with the printing and distribution of  Devon Calls
3. Long Service Awards
4. Association Outreach
5. Bell Advisor Posts and a policy for implementation
6. Trophy Refurbishment for the 6 Bell Major and Minor trophies
The Constitution Review Group met during the year and has made various recommendations for amendments to the Rules and Constitution which are on today’s agenda
I would like to thank all towers, PCC’s and Vicars who hosted our competitions this year, also all organists, tea ladies and gents, our judges, scrutineers and competition secretaries for all their dedication and hard work.
As this is my last AGM as Chairman under the Triennium Rule I would like to thank the three Presidents, two Treasurers and all the committee members for their attendances and commitment over the three year period, but especially Rachel our Secretary who through her tireless professionalism and hard work has made us a more efficient Association ready to head towards the future and our centenary in 2025!
I also wish to thank Linda my wife for all her help and support and finally I would like to thank the Association for allowing me the honour of being your Chairman, and I hope Ian enjoys his term as much as I have enjoyed mine.
James Steer
9th November 2019
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